
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well at last the sun has come out to remind us that 

the end of this summer term and the end of the 

school year are fast approaching.  

We still have all of our health & safety measures in 

place but are finding creative ways to engage in as 

many of the usual end of term events as we can, in-

cluding a P7 leaver event, P1 & P7 photos  and 

Health Week. Unfortunately we are still not able to 

invite families to be with us here in school but we 

will continue to share news and photos of the events 

when we can.  

We continue to appreciate all of the support and un-

derstanding that you have given the school during 

this year. 

Stay Safe  

Lisa Davies 

Head Teacher 

Communication 

Parents/Carers are     
welcome to contact  
the school at any 
time, using the con-
tact details above for 
phone or email.   

Please see below for 
the member of our 
Leadership team with 
responsibility for your 
child. 

Ms McMaster ELC— 
P1 

Mrs Davies   P2 — 
P4 

Mr Anderson P5 — 
P7 
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ELC AND SCHOOL OPENING DURING THE SUMMER 

Our ELC will  remain open during the summer. The 

School will close at the end of the day on Friday 

25th June and re-open on Tuesday 17th August 
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PHOTOGRAPHS 

On Wednesday 2nd June the photographer will be joining us to take the 

P1 and P7 ‘vista’ photos, of each class. This will be a great keepsake of 

the special year for these children.  

P7 NEWS 

Congratulations to our P7 pupils for their successful sponsored scoot to 

raise funds for their  end of year celebrations and hoodies. We will be 

arranging end of year events for P7 pupils during the last week of term.  

HEALTH WEEK 

Our Health Week will take place from Monday 7th June. All children 

will take part in health related learning and a class Sports Day during 

Health Week. Children are able to wear sports clothing (no football items) 

for the whole of Health Week.  

LITTER 

Please can we politely remind all families to ensure that they dispose of 

litter in the appropriate place, in and around the school and local area. 

In particular please can we ask everyone to be extra careful when dis-

posing of masks and other health products. Thank you for your support.  

CLASSES FOR NEXT YEAR 

We are currently in the process of making arrangements for our classes 

next year. Presently we will not have a composite class next year but in-

stead we will have three P3 classes. Once classes and staffing have been 

confirmed we will share the information with you and arrange a transi-

tion event for children.  

STAFFING 

Welcome to Miss Hayley Thomson (Pupil Support Worker) and Ms Steph 

Lord (Early Years Practitioner) who have joined our team.  
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HEALTH & SAFETY 

Please can I politely remind parents/carers of the key messages below 

which will help to keep us all safe and also help to ensure the school 

can remain open for everyone: 

 Please do not to enter the playground before the correct time 

(8.45am and 3.05pm) unless attending Breakfast Club or our ELC. 

 Please maintain 2m distance from others 

 Please use the designated gates for dropping off or collecting chil-

dren and not our staff car park entrance/exit 

 Please do not gather in groups with other parents/carers, inside 

school grounds or just outside, after children have gone into school 

or been collected 

 Please take children home promptly once they have been collected 

 Please wear a mask when in or around the school, unless you are 

exempt from mask wearing. 

 THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT WITH THESE MEASURES 

PARENT COUNCIL 

Throughout the year we have been very well supported 

by our wonderful Parent Council. Currently meetings 

are being held virtually, in order to continue the good 

work. Everyone is welcome and it is a great opportunity 

to have a voice in the continued improvement of the 

school.  

The next Parent Council meeting is on Thursday 10th June 2021 from  

7—8 pm. For further information on how to attend this meeting please 

contact the Parent Council Secretary at vickybrash30@hotmail.com    

mailto:vickybrash30@hotmail.com
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School Communication 

Currently we are using the following methods to communicate with 
parents and carers: 

 By phone on 01506 852018 or email on wlbroxburn-
ps@westlothian.org.uk  

 School Website & Twitter 

 Groupcall – please update new numbers using Parent Portal 

 Monthly newsletters 

 Letters 

Please remember you can use the Parent Portal to update your  

details with us, using this link: https://broxburnprimary.westlothian.org.uk/

article/41813/parentsportal-scot 

Please ensure we have your most up date details by to 
ensure you don’t miss any important information!  

Comments & Concerns   

As a school and particularly during these challenging times, we 

want to ensure that our vision is embedded within everything 

we do. We want all of our children to feel cared for so that they are 

able to achieve their full potential. In order to help us to achieve this we 

welcome your feedback and value your opinions. If you have any com-

ments or concerns you would like to share then please use the link be-

low:  https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKRuvHM9VAzVPlZh9JD-

Qfp1UMDFETkswU1JTSFY1OVhXT1RLTlhHMUZTVy4u 

Thank you far all of the positive feedback you have sent using this form, 

it is very much appreciated. 

You are also welcome to email us using the school email address: wlbrox-

burn-ps@westlothian.org.uk.  
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